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To: Planning
Subject: Responses to applications from Fylingdales Parish Council

NYM/2017/0242/FL Application in respect of construction of 2 no. storey annexe accommodation with
workshop/studio following demolition of garage, along with construction of dormer to rear elevation and rooflight to
side elevation at Atlantis, Thorpe Lane, Robin Hood's Bay.

There are many objections to this application. This application is for a two storey house and not an annexe. Such a
building would be very detrimental to the neighbouring properties. It would prevent light to the next door house,
number seventeen, and it also means that they owners would be facing a brick wall. It will also impinge on two more
properties. The proposed balconies would look into the neighbouring four properties and invade their privacy. The
Methodist Church congregation is very concerned about this application because the road and grass verges upto the
boundary walls belongs to the Methodist Church and this construction would be on land not belonging to the
applicant. The proposed construction is not in keeping with the other buildings in the area.

Overall the Parish Council considers this proposed construction to be an over development which would be far to
close to neighboring properties.

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish Council Clerk)






